
Staff Report 
 

Subject: Renewal of a Technical Service Support Agreement with Stryker. 
Author: Alison Bruton, Purchasing Agent  
Department: Purchasing / EMS 
Meeting Date: 3/19/2024 
Item Description: Consideration to Renew a Technical Service Support Agreement 
with Stryker for EMS equipment. 
 
Summary Recommendation: Staff recommends approval. 
 

Executive Summary/Background: 

 Stryker has proposed a three-year service agreement for all of the covered 
equipment and pro-rated pricing on newer products to create a coterminous end 
date for ease of renewal in the future. 

 The total for the three-year Service Agreement is $42,279.13 (annual payments 
of $14,093.04.) 

 

Alternatives for Commission to Consider 

1. Board approval of the renewal of the technical services support agreement.  
2. Do not approve the technical services support agreement. 
  

Recommended Alternative: 1 

Other Alternatives: 2 

Department Review: Purchasing / EMS 

Funding Source:  EMS Budget 
  
Attachments:  
1. Agreement  
 


